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Dear Resident / Responsible Party,

During the month of March we celebrate National Woman’s Month as declared in 1987 by Congress.  
A Presidential Proclamation is issued every year that honors the extraordinary achievements of 
American women.

This year, President Biden’s proclamation issued on 02/28/2023 states:

“During Women’s History Month, we celebrate the countless women who have fought tirelessly and courageously 
for equality, justice, and opportunity in our Nation.  We also reaffi rm our commitment to advancing rights and 
opportunities for women and girls in the United States and around the world.  We are mindful that we are building 
on the legacy of both recognized trailblazers and unsung heroines who have guided the course of American history 
and continue to shape its future… This month, as we continue our work to advance gender equity and equality, let us 
celebrate the contributions of women throughout our history and honor the stories that have too often gone untold.  
Let us recognize that fundamental freedoms are interconnected:  when opportunities for women are withheld, we all 
suffer; and when women’s lives are improved, we all gain.  Let us strive to create a Nation where every woman and 
girl knows that her possibilities know no bounds in America.”

Please be advised that we are in the process of replacing all three of our domestic hot water boiler units.  We 
anticipate the construction project to occur over a two week period, starting early April with minimal impact 
to the Resident experience.

Please be reminded that participation in monthly Resident Council meetings is encouraged by all Residents 
who wish to attend. Should you have immediate questions regarding Resident Council, please contact your 
neighborhood staff from Activities or Social Work, at your convenience. 

As a Resident of Terrace View, if you wish to receive the COVID-19 vaccination and/or booster vaccination (if 
eligible), we will be happy to assist you. 

Lastly, I wish to thank the staff for their tireless dedication and continued commitment to provide exceptional 
care to the residents of our home.
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